NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Sen. Foley with New York State Fire Chiefs Association.

BRIAN X. FOLEY May 22, 2009
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Sen. Foley and the Association of Fire Chiefs speak following the passage of major legislation

that protects firefighters.

For more information, please contact us at sd3info@gmail.com or by phone at 631-360-3365 (3356).
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